RECEIVED BY: SECRETARY OF THE SENATE

Date: December 22, 2022

December 22, 2022

The Honorable Sonceria A. Berry Secretary United States Senate S-312 U.S. Capitol Washington, DC 20510

Dear Secretary Berry:

This letter is to certify that the Senator, Senate manager serving in a position in this office and each individual serving in a covered position in this office has complied with the training requirements of Senate Resolution 330 (115th Congress) for the 117th Congress.

Sincerely,

Chairman Sheldon Whitehouse

Caucus on International Narcotics Control